
 

 

 

Okanagan 
Korean Catholic 
Community 
(OKCC)  
 

cordially invites Korean 
people and anyone who would like to 
attend to: 
  

KOREAN LANGUAGE MASS  
at St. Pius X Church, Kelowna  
on MAY 18, 3pm 
Confession at 2:30 pm, 
Fellowship at 4:00 to 5:30 pm 
Presiding  Fr. Park Francisco,  
of Vancouver St. Andrew 
Church 
 


